
  

 

Insure Oklahoma will accept applications from current employees 

until Friday, April 8. 
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Dear Employers, 

  

Today is the deadline for employees to reapply for Insure Oklahoma. However, 

we understand that some employees are having difficulty accessing and 

completing the application. To ensure current members have the opportunity to 

reapply without a lapse in eligibility, Insure Oklahoma will continue to accept 

applications from current members until Friday, April 8. These applications will 

be backdated. 

  

Employees who need to reapply should continue to submit applications through 

the new online system. After they reapply, they should call the Insure 

Oklahoma Helpline at 888-365-3742 and request that the applications be 

backdated. 

  

We apologize for any difficulties your employees have experienced during this 

reapplication period, and thank you for your patience. 

  

Sincerely, 

Insure Oklahoma 
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